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Good Morning  Christine,

I left you a voicemail stating that the eComment was not available for this meeting, or several others.
Would you be able to submit this as an eComment?

Sue Miller
Cobb Island, MD

Thank you for addressing this in your agenda today. This is a problem that has been ongoing. Will there be a
penalty/fine assessed to the repeat offenders? Who do we send a complaint to about other ROWs that have been
blocked? Several of us like to walk to the end of the road to take in the water view; this has been obstructed by
adjacent owners using the ROW as their own personal parking space, for multiple vehicles; look at Audrey Rd, next
street over from Vickers. We talk about equity in today’s society, yet some adjacent owners are taking away from
the rest of the community. We need to fix this wrong. Thank you for your attention to this matter. I would gladly
volunteer to assist in coming up with some resolutions to this problem.

Sue Miller
5/8/2023

Have a wonderful day!
Suzy

Sent from my mobile device. Please excuse any grammatical errors.
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